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We strongly object to the proposal regarding the development known as Six56 close to
Junction 20 of the M6 motorway.

We live at_, and have seen the volume of traffic

from Lymm trying to access the motorways drastically increase over the past few years
causing long queues backing down Cherry Lane.

The roundabout cannot accommodate the amount of HGV's leaving the motorway to
either use the services, or proceed towards Stretton and is frequently gridlocked .

Add to this the occasional breakdown or accident on the Thelwall Viaduct closing the
northbound carriageway of the M6 and the whole of Lymm, Thelwall, Grappenhall and
parts of Warrington come to a dead stop for hours.

How would it be possible to bring even more HGV's onto this junction to enter the
proposed warehousing facility? It cannot work.

We also suffer from one of the highest levels of air pollution in Warrington, this
development would only increase this.

If this area of greenbelt is designated for employment, then | agree with Lymm Parish
Council that it would be more fitting as a science hub than a logistics facility, creating jobs
not traffic jams and pollution.

Helen and Bill Brislane
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